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Week beginning 9.9.2024 

 

Welcome to the first newsletter of the Autumn Term. We hope you all had a lovely summer. 

There is lots to share with you this week – sorry for the information overload. 

 

EYHUB Training Autumn Term 2025 

 
Bookings are now open for all training this term. Please see the attached CPD schedule for more 

details. 

As we do not yet have the full plan for the year in place, we are not asking settings to pay for Hub 

Membership this term and all training before Christmas will be free of charge. 

More dates and training will be advertised over the next few weeks. Please keep checking the 

newsletter for further details. 

 

Particular dates to be aware of are  

Early Years HUB Day – Tuesday 15th October 

Reception Class Moderation – Wednesday 20th November 

 

As well as SEND and Safeguarding sessions, this year we are also offering training from the Autism 

Education Trust. ‘Making Sense of Autism in the Early Years’ will run 4 times over the year, and we 

would like to encourage all settings to attend one of the 4 sessions. 

 

Links to book places on all the training sessions can be found in the training booklet attached. 

 

https://www.sthelens.gov.uk/EarlyYearsHub


 
Safeguarding Solutions 

 

Our next Safeguarding solutions drop-in session is on  

Wednesday 18th September 2024 from 1.30-3.30pm.  

 

The next sessions after this are as follows: 

Wednesday 16th October 1.30pm-3.30pm 

Wednesday 13th November 1.30-3.30pm 

Monday 9th December 1.30-3.30pm  

 

To book a slot on any of the sessions, please email Gemmaoakes@sthelens.gov.uk 

 
                        

 

mailto:Gemmaoakes@sthelens.gov.uk


 
           

Oral Health training – new dates added 

 
As you will be aware the Wellbeing Service have been commissioned to deliver increased support 
around oral health in St Helens, this includes: 

•  a training offer,  
• working closely with identified settings in areas of most need  
• and also providing oral health resources for St Helens children. 

 
 
Why is better oral health important? 

Tooth decay is the most common reason for hospital admission in children aged six to 10, and children 
living in the most deprived communities are around 3.5 times more likely to have teeth extracted than 
those in the most affluent areas. On average 3 days of school are missed per year due to dental 
problems, which also can have significant impact on earning potential. Oral health and healthy teeth 
influence being able to eat a healthy diet to aid growth, speech development, and is key to social 
development and learning. Early habits of good oral hygiene need to be established to prevent these 
problems. 
 

In St Helens, the percentage of 5-year-olds with any experience of tooth decay is worse than the 
England average. In 2021-22, 31.2% of 5 year olds in the borough had visual tooth decay compared to 
23.7% in England and 30.6% in the North West . St Helens ranks as 31st highest in England and 13th 
highest in the North West. 
 

Training Offer 

There have been three training dates identified for all Family Hub partners to attend, you will only 
need to attend one of these. Please use the below link to book on and /or identify team members who 
work directly with families to attend.  
 

For those attending the face to face sessions, oral health packs will be provided to take away with you 
and provide to families you are working with. 
 

 

Oral Health Awareness Training 10.09.24 
 
Oral Health Awareness Training 30.09.24 
 
Oral Health Awareness Training 15.10.24  
 

If you would like packs for your setting, please book onto one of the above in person training sessions 
where you can collect the packs to take back to your setting and distribute. Please can we ask that 
you only request the amount of packs that you need, you can claim maximum the amount of children 
you are registered for plus siblings, you do not need to collect packs to last you as more will be 
distributed throughout the year.  
 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/953595910037?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/1010420002427?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/1010420002427?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/1010421486867?aff=oddtdtcreator


 
 

 

 

Family hubs updates 

Please see attached for the Family hubs referral form and the Families in harmony referral form.  

       
 

 

Henry programme 
Please could you share with your families the attached HENRY programme flyer which will be starting 

in September 2024.  
 

If you would like any further information about this programme, please email 
childrenscentres@sthelens.gov.uk or call 01744 673420 

 
 

mailto:childrenscentres@sthelens.gov.uk


 
 

 

Role of the key person training  
The Golden Key is an online training programme for practitioners in the role of the Key Person. 

 

This eight week training programme will consist of four live online webinars, delivered from 3pm to 
4pm: 
 

Recorded sessions will be available on request. 
 

Please see attached flyer for more details. 
 

 

 



 

 

Ofsted news 
 

Effective immediately, Ofsted will no longer provide a single overall grade of effectiveness 

when inspecting state schools. State schools will still receive the existing sub-judgements 

across different areas of school life. Early Years provision in maintained schools and 

academies for children aged 2 and above, and Maintained Nursery Schools are included in 

this change.  

 

The government is committed to replacing single headline grades in all the remits that Ofsted 

inspects in time, including the entirety of the Early Years sector. This will include considering 

how this impacts CMA inspections. Until this change is made, all early years settings 

registered on the Early Years Register, including childminders and private, voluntary and 

independent providers will continue to receive a single headline grade of overall effectiveness 

alongside the sub judgements. There will also be no change to Childminder Agency (CMA) 

inspections at this time. Local authorities, should continue to follow the regulations and 

statutory guidance in regard to quality in their Early Years settings. 

 

We recognise this means different parts of the early years sector are impacted differently, and 

will need to describe their inspection outcomes differently. For the childcare entitlements, 

certain requirements on LAs for the working parent, universal and disadvantaged 2-year-old 

childcare entitlements are linked to when the effectiveness of provision is rated ‘inadequate’, 

and for the disadvantaged 2-year-old entitlement ‘requires improvement’. We are considering 

whether any amendment is required to the regulations governing the early education and 

childcare entitlements and plan to provide further information and guidance by the time any 

new inspections from September 2024 onwards publish their reports. 

 

The DfE and Ofsted will also work in partnership with the sector over the next year to develop 

alternative inspection and regulation arrangements that maintain a strong focus on quality and 

standards, whilst responding to feedback on what needs to change. New arrangements will 

take account of the unique characteristics of the sector but will broadly reflect the report card 

approach that is being taken for schools. 

 



 

We recognise the hard work of frontline practitioners, providers, senior leaders, and the 

investment from Local Authorities and safeguarding partners, in improving practice and 

striving for the best outcomes for children. 

 

Inspection is important, to keep children safe and to reach and maintain high standards. 

That’s why we’re making a change now – listening to the feedback we’ve received about 

single headline grades in schools, making an initial step towards enhancing the system, whilst 

we work towards greater reform. 

 

We appreciate your continued dedication to maintaining high standards 

in Early Years education.   
 

 

 
PVI MS Teams Forum for private nurseries and childminders: 
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/channel/19%3a296c4d2f7039446a9e0aa281bd40e55a%40thread.tacv2/Ge

neral?groupId=4f2a06e5-0991-4575-be27-b6cc16d97f34&tenantId=ef41c22b-1a60-4d86-a8bd-

5d3a95f8abab 

 

 
Schools MS Teams Forum 
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/channel/19%3a2589ee5f1bd043fdbb67bec3cd7d3b1c%40thread.tacv2/Ge

neral?groupId=9e33e316-91dc-4469-94d4-36a4da88746a&tenantId=ef41c22b-1a60-4d86-a8bd-

5d3a95f8abab 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/channel/19%3a296c4d2f7039446a9e0aa281bd40e55a%40thread.tacv2/General?groupId=4f2a06e5-0991-4575-be27-b6cc16d97f34&tenantId=ef41c22b-1a60-4d86-a8bd-5d3a95f8abab
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/channel/19%3a296c4d2f7039446a9e0aa281bd40e55a%40thread.tacv2/General?groupId=4f2a06e5-0991-4575-be27-b6cc16d97f34&tenantId=ef41c22b-1a60-4d86-a8bd-5d3a95f8abab
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/channel/19%3a296c4d2f7039446a9e0aa281bd40e55a%40thread.tacv2/General?groupId=4f2a06e5-0991-4575-be27-b6cc16d97f34&tenantId=ef41c22b-1a60-4d86-a8bd-5d3a95f8abab

